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STATE OF ILLINOIS
PoihitiOti Control BoardJohn A. Djerf, PE

December6, 2004

Ms. DorothyM. Gunn,Clerk
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
JamesR. ThompsonCenter
100 W. RandolphStreet,Suite11-5000
Chicago,IL 60601

Re: DocketNo. R-04-021
Revisionsto RadiumWaterQuality Standards

DearMs. Gunn:

For the past 42 years I have representedvarious Will County municipalities as they have
struggledwith limited resourcesto meetStateand Federalwaterandwastewaterstandardswith
the goal of improving our health and environment. There is no doubt that todayour water
supplies,rivers, streams,and lakesare healthierbecauseof theseefforts, and the resultshave
supportedthecost. Unfortunately,theradiumwaterqualitystandardsbeingconsideredhavenot
beenshownto improveour health or environment. In addition, the moneyspent recentlyby
manyTilinois communitiesto meetdrinking waterstandardsfor radiumwill have beenwasted
should standardswhich cannotbe met with their constructedwater treatmentsystemsbe
implemented.

Therefore,I strongly encouragethe Pollution ControlBoardto considerthe cost/benefitratioof
any standard.

Thankyou for this opportunityto providethe Boardwith my comments.

Sincerely,

JAD/rt

17552Thorndale Court Lockport, IL 60441


